
RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF YORK PLACE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

 
RESOLVED, that an Annual York Place Yard Sale may be scheduled by the Board of Directors  
at a date and time to be set by the Board. 
 
The Annual York Place Yard Sale will be held no more than 3 consecutive days and will be 
open to all homeowners of York Place.  Any items remaining must be disposed of properly by 
the individual homeowners.  If school is in session on these dates the sale shall not start until 
after all buses have completed their morning route and will end by 3:00 pm on those days for 
the same reason.  All signage advertising the sale must be taken down immediately following 
the end of the sale. 
 
Dated: May 25, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 Certified this ___25th____ day of _______May_______, 2005 by John Wiersba, 
Secretary of York Place Homeowners Association. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


